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DCBOE to Conduct Public Manual Audit for 2025 Ward 8 Special Election 
 
WASHINGTON, DC – The District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) announces that the 
public manual audit of election results for precincts from the July 15, 2025 Ward 8 Special 
Election will take place on Tuesday, August 5, 2025 at 10:00 am. It will proceed until 
completed. 
 
Members of the public can view the audit process here: 
 
Online: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85851970104 
Webinar ID: 858 5197 0104 
 
Phone: (301) 715-8592 US (Washington, DC) 
 
Phone one-tap: 
+13017158592,,85851970104# US (Washington, DC) 
+13052241968,,85851970104# US 
 
The Ward 8 precincts selected for the audit include: 

 Precinct 126 

 Precinct 122 
 

The audit results will be published on DCBOE’s website once completed. 
 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of 
Columbia Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and 

voter registration. 
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